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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Dragonflies. 

Grasshoppers Dragonflies 

86% 91% 
 

Keystage 1 attendance class winner this week is Orange class. 

Yellow Pink Orange Blue 

95% 80% 99% 94% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Y1 visit to the Deep – 18th July 

Dress appropriately for the hot weather (all children except for those on Y1 Visit to Deep) – 

18th and 19th July 

Year 2 Leavers Assembly – 20th July 

Last day of term - 22nd July 

Weather warning – Actions for Monday and Tuesday 

Monday and Tuesday are expected to be extremely hot. We would just like to inform 

you of the things we have put in place to help. 

Foundation 1 & 2 and Year 2 children do not need to wear uniform on Monday 

and Tuesday. Please dress your child in cool, light clothing suitable for a hot day. 

Year 1 children going on the visit will need to wear uniform on Monday, but no 

cardigans or jumpers. The bus and the Deep will be air-conditioned and cool. 
 

Our Year 2 classrooms are air-conditioned so Year 2 children should be comfortable 

all day. 

In Foundation we intend to keep windows closed and covered to prevent the rooms 

rising to outdoor temperatures. The hall usually remains cool on the hottest of days 

so we will be using this space as much as possible. 
 

We will be offering children drinks throughout the day, water and juice to keep 

children hydrated. 

Also, we will not be venturing outside after approximately 10am as the outside 

temperatures will be rising. 

 
 Water supplies in school 

There is a rumour that we don’t have water in school. We have had some disruption to 

the hot water supply due to the boiler being replaced but all the toilets are flushing 

and the majority of cold taps are unaffected. It is only the mixer taps that are not 

working. Please be assured that we have sufficient working taps for the number of 

children in school. The disruption to the hot water supply should be sorted by early 

next week. 


